Hurricane Nicholas

Due to Hurricane Nicholas, our Houston physical office will be closed through Tuesday, September 14; however, we continue to work
remotely. We anticipate the office being open on the 15th, but will continue to monitor the situation. If you need to reach an attorney,
please feel free to email them directly or you may call our main number, 713-599-0700. We hope all are safe, and thank you for the
opportunity to be of service.
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